
August 14, 2000

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046
U.S.A.

Subject: Request for withholding from public disclosure the schematic diagrams and system block
diagrams pursuant to an application for certification.

Applicant: AeroComm Inc.
Product: 2.4GHz FHSS OEM Transceiver
Model: LX2400-150
FCC ID: KQL-LX2400-150

Dear Sir/Madam,

We, AeroComm, would like to request that the schematic diagrams and system block
diagrams/frequency plan, submitted with the application for certification be withheld from public
disclosure as per Section 0.459 of FCC Rules. This request is made under the provisions of Section
0.457(d) of the Commission's Rules, and Section 552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act. These
sections authorize as a withholding from public inspection materials which would be privileged as a matter
of law if retained by the person submitting them, and materials which would not customarily be released to
the public by that person.

The detailed confidential materials are listed as follows:

No.                                          Title                                                Drawing No.                                Sheet No.
1    GENOEM RF, OEM1R3.sch, Schematic LXSchem.pdf/032-OEM2ti2    1  
2    LX2400 Frequency Plan LXSchem.pdf/FCCLX1.sch-1    1
3    LX2400 Bill of Materials LX2400BOM.pdf
4    Aerocomm LX2400 Transmitter Operation Description

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us by our TOLL FREE numbers:

OUR TELEPHONE NO.: (800)492-2320
(913)492-2320

Yours truly,

Daniel A. Miller
President


